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Dear Mr Evgeniou  
 

The Department of Industry, Lands has advised investigations into the future of Lot 7310 are still 
progressing and no determination has been made.  
 
Objections from members of the public & user groups have been received.  
 
It is expected the Department's processing of the matter will take a considerable period of time. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Diana Rodey  
Land Development Officer 
Bathurst Regional Council 
158 Russell Street Bathurst 2795 
Phone: 02 6333 6142 
Fax: 02 6333 6115 
www.bathurst.nsw.gov.au 
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